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Club DutiesClub DutiesClub DutiesClub Duties    
If you are unable to fulfill your duty, If you are unable to fulfill your duty, If you are unable to fulfill your duty,    
PLEASE FIND A REPLACEMENTPLEASE FIND A REPLACEMENTPLEASE FIND A REPLACEMENT,,,   

then let the meeting chair know. then let the meeting chair know. then let the meeting chair know.    
 

February 22nd, 2011 

NO REGULAR MEETING in lieu 

of PAUL HARRIS BDAY PARTY 

Front Door Greeters:  

Invocation:  

Introductions:  

Rotary Minute:  

50/50:   

Sgt @ Arms: 
 

 

February 29th, 2011 

Front Door Greeters:  
San Mahara & Karin Mattern 

Invocation:  
Dave Thompson 

Introductions:  
Denise Davidson 

Rotary Minute:  
Patrick Maguire 

50/50:   
Dawne Anderson 

Sgt @ Arms: 
Denise Davidson 

 

March 7th, 2011 

Front Door Greeters:  
Michael Melenchuk  
 & Robb Mowbray 

Invocation:  
Nathan Thornton 

Introductions:  
Wendi Ferrero 

Rotary Minute:  
San Mahara 

50/50:   
Randall Taylor 

Sgt @ Arms: 
Don Bonner 

 

Club AnniversariesClub AnniversariesClub AnniversariesClub Anniversaries. 

February 20 Patrick & Maura Maguire  

NOTICES & NEWSNOTICES & NEWSNOTICES & NEWSNOTICES & NEWSNOTICES & NEWSNOTICES & NEWSNOTICES & NEWSNOTICES & NEWSNOTICES & NEWSNOTICES & NEWSNOTICES & NEWSNOTICES & NEWS 
    
Thank you, thank you, thank you…Thank you, thank you, thank you…Thank you, thank you, thank you…Thank you, thank you, thank you… 

EDITOR’S NOTE: Thank you to all my Rotary friends 
who came out to see “Is He Dead?” at the Bailey Studio. 
Your support is much appreciated. I hope you all en-
joyed the show as much as we enjoyed performing. One 
week to go! 
Cheers!  
Robb 

 

 

 
Swing Into Spring - Saturday, March 24th 
  MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!! 

Weekly Wake-up 

Please send content and photos for the Weekly Wake-up to robbmowbray@telus.net 

Club Correspondence...Club Correspondence...Club Correspondence...Club Correspondence...    
Check out the link below for the latest in correspondence to the Club from various sources: 

http://www.daybreakrotary.ca/index.php?p=2_8 

 

District 5020 newsletter now online...District 5020 newsletter now online...District 5020 newsletter now online...District 5020 newsletter now online...    
Go to http://docs.rotary5020.org/newsletter1/2011-12/2012-02.pdf 

Club BirthdaysClub BirthdaysClub BirthdaysClub Birthdays 

February 25 Neil Sorsdahl 
February 26 Don Bonner 

Upcoming ProgramsUpcoming ProgramsUpcoming ProgramsUpcoming Programs    

  *** Thurs, Feb 23rd - Special Event - Paul Harris Birthday Party - Branch #256 Legion 
  NOTE: No Regular Meeting on Wed, Feb 22nd 

  February 29th - Disaster Aid 

  March 7th - Classification Talk - Daryl Knievel...yeah, yeah, yeah. We’ve heard this before... 
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Rotary ContactsRotary ContactsRotary ContactsRotary Contacts    
Club President: 

Bill Brendon 

Past President: 

Patrick Maguire 

Vice President: 

Randall Taylor 

Club Secretary: 

Neil Sorsdahl 

Club Treasurer: 

Anna Owens 

Club President Elect: 

Denise Larson 

 

International Service Director: 

Francine Frisson 

Community Service Director: 

Christine Craigie 

Vocational Service Director: 

Dave Thompson 

Club Service Director: 

Donna Allen 

 

Bulletin Editor: 

Robb Mowbray 

 

Assistant Governor Area 2B: 

Brenda Grice 

District Governor 2011-12: 

David Stocks 

RI President 2011-12: 

Kalyan Banerjee 

 

~~~~~~~~ 

MakeMakeMakeMake----upsupsupsups    
To ensure that your make-up 

information is properly recorded, 

send any info on extra meetings 

attended, extra committee work, 

service projects, online work, etc. 

to Membership Chair, Rod Mont 

at mont@islandlaw.ca.  

 

~~~~~~~~ 

 

Four Way TestFour Way TestFour Way TestFour Way Test    
1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL and 

BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all 

concerned? 

 

Meeting Notes Meeting Notes Meeting Notes Meeting Notes ----    February 15thFebruary 15thFebruary 15thFebruary 15th        notes by Ron Blank Ron Blank Ron Blank Ron Blank , no photos this week    

San Mahara was gleefully taking our money at the door, Michael Leduc and Doug Lum greeted. 
(Ever tried to hug a bear?) Comedian Darryl Shaw also liked our money. He did the 50/50. 
 
This being the third Wednesday in February, President Bill Brendon presided, Rod Mont accompa-
nied and we got off to a great start. 
 
Guests this morning: none. From there, my notes went missing. Who did invocation? Eileen Tatton? 
 
I remember Neil Sorsdahl Sergeanting at Armings, as we ate 2nd to last. 
 
After repast, some notes revealed that Randall Taylor said our Swing into Spring was on Saturday 
March 24th. He & Patrick Maguire have come up with a unique idea. Nanaimo North members will 
trade duties during this event, in exchange for us doing their labour at their Putt-Putt Event on 31 
March. That way, Club members can enjoy their respective events, and entertain their guests. Pat-
rick continues to solicit Silent Auction Items and specifically asks that we find items from non-
members. 
 
Our Golf-fore-Nanaimo Youth Tourney, honcho'd by Neil, has found a better date and will take place 
Friday 8th of June, starting at 1:00 PM at Cottonwood Golf Course. (and not conflict with Lantzville 
Rotary Tourney) The Committee has had one meeting and Nanaimo Youth Services, Child Develop-
ment Centre & Boys & Girls Club are enthusiastically on-side. 
 
Denise Larson announced her Installation as our President will be at 5:00 PM on Saturday 1 June, 
at Cottonwood Golf Course, and Club Pro Winston Michel has offered golfers preferential pricing if 
anyone wishes to play golf before the party. (I like it!) 
 
Neil will be down south for two months and Chris Everett will take over the duties of Club Secretary. 
Any Rotary business should still be directed to secretary@daybreakrotary.ca and Chris will receive 
and disseminate. 
 
District Leadership Training Academy (DLTA) is set for 31 March-1April in Victoria at Pan Pacific 
Hotel. Registration Fees will by paid by our Club. All Executive are expected to attend and they will 
receive valuable training in their respective positions. From Opening Ceremonies on Saturday at 
11:15, until after the fifth session on Sunday, you will get to know more about running our Club and 
get to meet a great bunch of enthusiastic Rotarians. Closing Ceremonies done by 12:30 on Sunday. 
Go to our District website: http://www.clubrunner.ca/Portal/Home.aspx?accountid=50092 and clik on 
Events, District Assembly for details. 
 
Denise Larson shared that many of the recommendations from Fireside Chats have already been 
enacted in our Club. (She too is going down south and will fly from Santa Barbara to Seattle for 
President Elects Training Seminars (PETS)) 
 
And, that's the end of my memories. In line with the Four Way Test, "That's the truth!" 
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RRRRotary Club Meetingsotary Club Meetingsotary Club Meetingsotary Club Meetings     
Monday – Parksville, Bayside Inn, Noon 
Tuesday – Nanaimo North, Frith-Radcliffe Auditorium, Kiwanis Village, 6:15 p.m. 
Wednesday – Nanaimo Oceanside, 3rd Street Fieldhouse, 5 p.m. 
Thursday – Lantzville – ABC Restaurant on Mary Ellen Drive, 7 a.m. 
Friday – Nanaimo – Coast Bastion Inn, 12:15 p.m. 

ROTARY DAYBREAK  

UPCOMING BINGO COMMITMENTS 2012 

Sun, March 18 11am – 1 pm  
 Christine Craigie  Michael Melenchuk 

Sat, April 28 11am – 1 pm  
 Sher Holubowich Kris Rongve 


